
Dear Eliana,

The communications that you send always remind me of
our time there on Rishi, how things have changed since
then I could have never foreseen it. I hope this
communication reaches you and that you are doing well.
As you have no doubt heard, We have had our hands full
here with the Children of Mortis. It seems the final
reckoning is coming, The Gate is complete and tomorrow
the Dark Jedi Brotherhood will be making their push into
the Children of Mortis domain. This will be the first true
test of my apprentice Jinx. She has come far since I found
her on Endor, I fear though that I have not prepared her
enough for this assault but I have no choice because this
is our last chance to stop Children of Mortis and everyone
is needed.

I sit here writing this communication somewhat
disturbed from visions in the force, I can’t foresee the
outcome of this assault and it worries me, We may lose
many lives over the next few weeks but I will do all
everything within my power to save as many as I can, I
cannot let the Brotherhood fall to the enemy. We are the
last line of defense for the galaxy at large.

I know it has been a while since I have been back
there with our son to visit you but he is doing well and his
power is growing more and more every day. You would be
proud of the young man he is becoming. After this battle



we will have to make it a priority to return to see you
again.

Love-
Quentin


